

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314

1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

July 21, 2015

The Honorable Dan Benishek United States House of Representatives 514 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 225-4710

Dear Congressman Benishek:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the "Veterans Information Modernization Act" (H.R. 2256), which would authorize the Secretary of Veterans Affairs to submit an annual report on the Veterans Health Administration's (VHA) efforts to provide hospital care, nursing home care, and other medical services.

The Association appreciates your leadership on this issue. The FRA point of contact is Ben Young, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at benjaminy@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:by:tw

